
 

 

Guardians Communication - Spring issue 

June, 2022 

Staff Office of Sakuragaoka International Japanese Language School 

 

The entrance ceremony for the second year students of Sakuragaoka 

International Japanese Language School was held on May 30, 2022. 

 

Due to the Covid-19, the students' arrival in Japan was delayed, but finally 

all of them gathered here.  

 

After the congratulatory speeches by President Nishi and Director Ito, 

there was a speech from the student representative in Japanese.  

We are impressed by the attitude and efforts of the student representative 

cause he gave the speech without looking at the manuscript, though he 

has entered Japan for just one month.  

 

We would like to support each student firmly and warmly toward the 

realization of their dreams. 



 

 

 

 

It is a photo of walking around Shibuya after the entrance ceremony. 

 

The weather was nice, everyone smiled, and our friendship has deepened. 


